
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.      Marshall M. Criser III 
150 South Monroe Street        Vice President  
Suite 400         Regulatory & External Affairs 
Tallahassee, Florida  32301        
 
marshall.criser@bellsouth.com      (850) 224-7798 
         Fax (850) 224-5073  
 
 
November 8, 2004 
 
Ms. Beth Salak 
Director Of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Dear Ms. Salak: 
 
Pursuant to Florida Statute 364.05, we are filing herewith revision to our 
General Subscriber Service Tariff.  Following is the page being filed: 
 

General Subscriber Service Tariff
 

Section A3 - Eleventh Revised Page 17 
Section A7 - Third Revised Page 6 
Section A7 - Third Revised Page 7 
Section A7 - Third Revised Page 8 
Section A7 - Fourth Revised Page 9 
Section A7 - Seventh Revised Page 10  

 
The purpose of this filing is to comply with Commission Order No. PSC-04-0974-
FOF-TP issued in Docket No. 030300 -TP. 
 
Acknowledgment, date of receipt and authority number of this filing are 
requested.  A duplicate letter of transmittal is attached for this purpose. 
 
Your consideration and approval will be appreciated.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Marshall M. Marshall M. Criser III (slg) 
 
Vice President  
Regulatory Relations 
Attachments 
 



           BELLSOUTH - Florida 
                 Attachment A 

                 Page 1 of 1 
 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 
Introduction 
 
The purpose of this filing is to comply with Commission Order No. PSC-04-0974-FOF-
TP issued in Docket No. 030300-TP. 
  
Description of Tariff 
 
BellSouth is filing this tariff to comply with the requirement to establish a statewide 
average new service test rate for pay telephone providers. 
 
Since the statewide average rate is less than all other payphone rates in A7, BellSouth 
will convert the entire customer base to the new statewide average rate.  If a payphone 
provider wants to retain the old rate, the provider will need to contact BellSouth.  Except 
for the rate, the payphone service for each convert line will not change. 
 
Revenue Impact  
 
The revenue impact for this filing is a decrease of $344,696. 


























